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Dear Mr. Mcdonald:
'll-9067

1 In reference to your letter FCTC:JEJ 71-9006, n :CG7, 71-6679 dated
4 February 1980, the USS SIIENANDOAH (AD-26) has a request pending to terminate
their Nuc1 car Regulatory Commission license for possession and use of
radioactive material. Consequently registration as a user will not be required
in the future.

It is recommended that all correspondence to ships be addressed to the attention
of the Commanding Officer vice the na.ne of any particular person. This will
prevent distribution errors occasioned by military personnel transfer.

Should you have any questions concerning Naval activites, please contact the
Radiological Affairs Support Office, Naval Nuclear Power Unit, FTS 799-4161.

Sincerely,

K. L. CROVES
Lieutenant Commander, MSC, USN
Director, Radiological Affairs
Support Office

Copy to:

NAVFACENGCOM (lllN)
USS SHENAND0All (AD-26)
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